For Academic & Support Staff
Smart Board Introduction
Jim Bain and Susie Beasley

Prepare yourself for the new campus by joining us for a short introductory workshop explaining how to use a Smart Board interactive whiteboard. Smart Board’s will be installed in all learning and teaching spaces in the new campus. You will be able to use these before the move as three of these Smart Boards have been installed in teaching spaces in Corstorphine and Leith campuses. This will also be your opportunity to try out the teaching desks that are going to be installed at Craighall. The equipment in them will be the same throughout the new campus and ERC staff will be on hand to demonstrate the capabilities of the AV system. These brief one hour lunchtime sessions will include both demonstration and hands-on activity.

If you are planning to use these rooms for teaching (all are bookable) and would like a short introduction to the equipment, please contact Jim Bain who will be happy to get you started. One hour sessions for groups of staff can be organised on request, please contact Susie Beasley or Jim Bain to discuss your department requirements.
1 hour lunchtime sessions from 12 to 1pm

	23 May Wednesday
	Corstorphine
	463

	25 May Friday
	Leith
	S01

	29 May Tuesday 
	Corstorphine
	463

	30 May Wednesday
	Corstorphine
	Lecture Theatre B

	19 June Tuesday
	Leith
	S01

	20 June Wednesday
	Corstorphine
	463

	21 June Thursday
	Corstorphine
	Lecture Theatre B


If you would like to reserve a place on one of these workshops, please contact

Valerie McKeown by email on, vmckeown@qmuc.ac.uk
